
OFFICIAL NOTICE
TOWN OF McCANDLESS
ALLEGHENY COUNTY, PA
Notice is hereby given that the
Town Council will hold a public
hearing  on  Monday,
December  9,  2024,  at  7:30
pm,  on  an  ordinance
reappropriating  certain
amounts of money within the
General Fund and Street and
Water  Assessment  Fund’s
2024 Budgets. The ordinance’s
public hearing comments will
be reviewed at the December
16,  2024,  meeting  and  is
scheduled  for  a  vote  on
December  16,  2024,  at  the
regular  Meeting  of  Town
Council  to  convene  at  7:30
pm.  Please  note,  the  public
hearing will be held in person
at Town Hall at 9955 Grubbs
Rd.,  Wexford,  PA  15090.
Residents and taxpayers will
be  permitted  to  provide
comments during the hearing.

John F. Schwend
Town Manager/Secretary


